

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Anthony Betzhold 2344 E. Back Bay St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Betzhold:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, December 19, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File030594

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Terry Miller 3780 S. 43rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Miller:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, December 19, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File030594



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Arturo Salgado 2110 S. 15th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215 Att. Peter Donohue 610 S. 5<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Salgad and Mr. Donohue:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, December 19, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

-Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File030594



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

John Sanford 3244 N. 9th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Sanford:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, December 19, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File030594



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

December 19, 2003

Jorge Diaz-Anavitate 2644 S. 13<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53215 Att. Roberto Ledesma 2855 S. 13<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Diaz-Anavitate and Mr. Ledesma:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2644 S. 13<sup>th</sup> St. ("J J Brothers") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a finding that the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired by the granting of this license at this location. The Committee, did, however, renew your Class "B" Tavern license at the same premises at this hearing.

On Friday, December 19, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your Tavern Dance application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Tavern Dance application, but renewed your Class "B" Tavern license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Angela Romero and Anna Arroyo 1436 W. Wright St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Romero and Ms. Arroyo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your partnership applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2501 W. Rogers St. ("El Agave") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of 2501 W. Rogers St.

On Friday, December 19, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Tomas Romero 2005 S. 35<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

## Dear Mr. Romero:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 2079 S. Muskego Ave. ("Romero Liquor") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your failure to appear despite being provided with timely notice and a concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of 2079 S. Muskego Ave.

On Friday, December 19, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 19, 2003

Miguel Negron 1662 S. 8th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Negron:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 2, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 730 W. Historic Mitchell St. ("Vista Mar Restaurant") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, December 19, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office